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“He saved us, not because of righteous things we had done, 

but because of his mercy.” Titus 3:5 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Oct. 1st  9:00am   PICTURE DAY! 

Oct. 2nd  NO SCHOOL  Prof. Development 

Oct. 9th  10:30-1:30  Carver Farms Field Trip 
 

Don’t forget to dress for picture day tomorrow!  
 

Parents, are Monday mornings hectic and in need of some help? Well, let the PTO help!  

You can purchase a “Manic Monday” card for $10.00 and we will provide your child 

every Monday with a morning snack of fresh popped popcorn. Yum! 

All proceeds are used to help support our classrooms. Please make checks payable to 

CCS PTO.  
 

CARVER FARMS FIELD TRIP 
Next Friday, Oct. 9th 

Our annual all-school field trip to Carver Farms is next week! We will depart 
from the school around 10:45 and return around 1:30. Parents, for those of 
you whose child is normally released at 12:00 please note that the pick up 
time will be 2:00 this day, which is the end of the day for everyone!  
PLEASE SEND A SACK LUNCH! Our tour starts at 11:00. We will eat our lunch 
there afterwards. The cost is $5.00 each which will get you a pumpkin, a 
gourd, and corn! This needs to be paid to Carrie as soon as possible. We 
encourage everyone to come…..and we need drivers!!! Remember to leave 
a car seat if necessary. This is a very fun time for all. We hope you’ll join us! 


